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While we all support public safety in the hemp industry rulemaking for the hemp 

industry as intended by the legislature was not intended to be onerous or regulate the 

industry out of existence.  As proof of the strict industry regulations' effect on the 

industry, one only needs to look at the decline in participation in Oregon.  Rule-

making must be clear and unambiguous HB 3409 creates more ambiguity than it 

solves.   I am opposed to OLCC being given additional regulatory authority over the 

hemp industry. 


